POGO PRODUCING COMPANY

October 21, 1993

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88241

Re: Cal-Mon No. 5 SWD
Step~Rate Test

Gentlenen:

Pogo Producing Company respectfully requests an increase in the
maximum allowable surface injection pressure from the current 897
PSI to 1081 PSI.

This is based on a step-rate test performed on October 12, 1993 by
John West Engineering. A copy of the test results are attached.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (915) 682-6822.

Very truly yours,
POGO PRODUCING COMPA

Barrett L. Smith
Senior Operations Engineer
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